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Dear Homeowner(s), 

All of us at Essex Management wanted to provide an update on community happenings. As we head into the holiday 

season, we’re sure everyone will be busy and we wanted everyone to be aware of things happening in the community. 

• As we enter the fall, we will replace all freeze damaged foliage and update the flower beds so they are 

consistent throughout the community.  This project will begin soon and some areas may be without plants for 

a short period of time.  New plants are scheduled to begin arriving November 9 and installation will begin as 

soon as possible. 

• All pools are now closed for the winter and all pool furniture is now stored until we open next spring. 

• We are acquiring new latches for the gates on the sports courts.  They will be installed as soon as they are 

received. 

• We recently received the following letter from some concerned residents.  It is self-explanatory and provided 

for your information. Please place all trash in trash containers and maintain community standards. 

 

Essex Management would like to personally thank Brownie Troop 1325 for keeping the community clean and caring so 

much about where they live. 
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